
 

 

5 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re: Parent questionnaire the year so far 
 
We would really appreciate your views on the year so far and on Parents’ Evening if you were able 
to attend. 
 
Please follow the link: https://forms.office.com/e/Qde2DngcVa 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ed Slingsby 
 
Deputy Headteacher 
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk 
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